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               12th October, 2022 
 
 
10 Downing Street, 
London, 
SW1A 2AA  
 
 
Dear Prime Minister, 
 
 
I received a letter from the department of Education regarding my complaints over non-
diagnosis leading to abuse of the young in your government’s care.  They have not got a remit 
for independent investigation or the power to question you, Mr Case, Mr Johnson or Mrs May 
regarding the non-compliance of the complaints procedure or deflecting and deferring the 
uncomfortable fact that autistic children and others are abused by a system that cannot cope 
with the numbers and does not seem to care how much they are damaged.   
 
Your decision not to have an independent investigation and to cover up my complaints means 
that nothing will change and that more children will be unnecessarily harmed.  If you do not 
diagnose autism, they will need expensive care and one-to-one support.  How is this possible 
that saving reputation and money is more important than changing the system for the better?  
We need to stop traumatising children with special needs. 
 
A correct prompt response would be helpful to clear this matter up so that there would be no 
need to present it to Europe. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Howard Lamb 
DC 
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